
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

FOR THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE  

FINANCE COMMITTE 

for 

Wednesday, August 17, 2022 

The special meeting of the Finance Committee scheduled to be held on 
August 17, 2022 has officially been cancelled. The next special meeting 
of the Finance Committee will be held on Tuesday, August 23, 2022 at 
2:00 p.m. 

The public may attend the meeting in person or participate remotely via 
Zoom using the virtual meeting details found on our website. 


